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IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

 

 

Subject: Rescheduled Open House and Annual Exhibition 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

We would like to inform you about a change in schedule 

Open House and Annual Exhibition. 

The Open House, originally planned for 23rd March 2024, 

has been rescheduled to 30th March 2024. We apologize for 

any inconvenience this may cause. Further details regarding 

the Open House and Annual Exhibition will be shared with 

you at a later date. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

SFIS MANAGEMENT 

05.02.24 
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